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Notice of Public Hearing 

Town Budget and 2023 Town Meeting Warrant 
Town of Stratham Select Board 

 
There will be a public hearing held on Monday, February 6, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., in the Stratham 
Municipal Center, 10 Bunker Hill Avenue, concerning the Town of Stratham's 2023 town budget 
and 2023 Town Warrant. 
 
This meeting of the Select Board will be held in the Hutton Room of the Stratham Municipal 
Center. 
 
The public may access this meeting at the date and time above using this conference call 
information.  Please dial the conference number (877) 205 7349 and input 2254 when 
prompted for a user pin/code. 
 
If at any time during the meeting you have difficulty hearing the proceedings, please e-mail 
dmoore@strathamnh.gov. 
 
Specific items to be discussed include but are not necessarily limited to the following: 

 
1. Proposed 2023 Town operating budget. 

 
2. Proposed 2023 Appropriation for Capital Improvements. 

 
3. Proposed funding of certain Capital Reserve Funds for 2023. 

 
4. The funding of fire department training, vehicles, equipment purchases, and 

advance life support services by authorizing the use of funds from the “Stratham 
Fire Department EMS Fund.” 
 

5. Re-adopt the All Veterans' Tax Credit under RSA 72:28-b at current levels. 
 

6. Re-adopt the Optional Veterans' Tax Credit under RSA 72:28, II at current levels. 
 

7. Adoption of Fees RSA 41:9 a – to allow the Select Board to set fees following a 
public hearing 
 



8. Adoption of NH RSA 261:153 to see if the Town will vote to collect an additional 
motor vehicle registration fee of $5.00 per vehicle for the purpose of supporting 
a Municipal Transportation Improvement Fund as set forth in RSA 261:153 VI. 
 

9. Any other special warrant articles to appear on the 2023 warrant. 
 

10. Any other petition warrant articles to appear on the 2023 warrant. 
 

11. Any other items to appear on the 2023 town warrant. 
 
If necessary due to weather or other unforeseen event, the public hearing will be rescheduled to 
Wednesday February 8, 2023 at 5:30 pm at the same location.  If the rescheduled date is 
necessary, the rescheduling will be made at the call of the Select Board Chair and posted 
accordingly in advance of the scheduled start of the February 6th meeting. 

 


